Memorandum

Date: November 12, 2021

Submitted by: Legislative Services Division

Subject: Delegation Response – Port Moody Rotary – Ribfest

At the November 9, 2021 Regular Council meeting, Council received a delegation from the Port Moody Rotary Club (**Attachment 1**) regarding Ribfest. The delegation requested that the Ribfest funding commitment for 2019-2021 be extended to 2023 due to the cancellation of the 2020 and 2021 events because of the COVID-19 pandemic. Council passed the following resolution:

RC21/451

THAT the delegation request be placed on a subsequent Council agenda for consideration.

The delegation request will be on the agenda for consideration at the November 23, 2021 Regular Council meeting.

Council direction is requested.

Attachment(s)

1. Delegation Request – Port Moody Rotary – Ribfest.

Report Approval Details

Document Title:	Delegation Response – Port Moody Rotary – Ribfest.docx
Attachments:	- Attachment 1 - Delegation Request - Port Moody Rotary - Ribfest.pdf
Final Approval Date:	Nov 15, 2021

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below:

Dorothy Shermer, Corporate Officer - Nov 15, 2021 - 10:16 AM

Tim Savoie, City Manager - Nov 15, 2021 - 3:18 PM